
 

Friday, April 13, 2018 

Franklin Fire Department 
Child Passenger Safety 
Technicians inspected 42 car 
seats on Tuesday afternoon at 
The Goddard School in Cool 
Springs.  The most common 
mistake they found?  Top tether 
not being used in forward 
facing seats.  Would you like 
your seat checked?  Schedule an 
appointment with a Franklin 
Fire Department technician, by 
calling 615-791-3275 the 
morning you’d like to have your 
seat checked.  Please allow 30 
minutes for your inspection and 

bring your child with you if at all possible.  (Left to right Firefighters Greg Lestarjette, 
Paramedic Nick Darnell, and Jayce Pickle with a happy customer. 

The Franklin Fire Department is seeking qualified applicants for the position of 
Firefighter.  The salary for this position is $40,040 annually; paramedics qualify for 
additional pay.  Applicants must be 21 years of age, have a high school diploma or GED, and 
a valid driver’s license.  For additional requirements, please visit 
www.franklintn.gov/FFDcareers.   

http://www.franklintn.gov/government/fire/community-programs/child-car-seat-installation
http://www.franklintn.gov/government/fire/community-programs/child-car-seat-installation
http://www.franklintn.gov/FFDcareers


Parking Garage signs 
up.  The new notification 
signs regarding available 
parking spaces are now 
up at the Fourth Avenue 
and Second Avenue 
garages.  The system is 

being tested now and we expect to have 
the signs operational by the Main Street 
Festival at the end of April.  
 

 
Here is a thank you note this week: 
 

I’d like to thank Jack Goins, my amazing colleague in the Streets Department, for installing 
the new “Cannons on the Square/Public Square During the Battle” sign on the Square!  The 
sign was purchased through donations collected by the Cannons on the Square Committee at 
the time that the cannon carriages were installed.  The sign has been a long time coming, and 
Jack was instrumental in making this happen!  Thanks so much! Sincerely, Amanda Rose, 
Preservation Planner 
 

 
Welcome to the following new employees: 
 
Daniel Scott. PARKS.Athletic Worker.  Daniel is from Bath Springs, TN.  He received his 
B.S. degree from UT Martin in Parks & Recreation.  Daniel previously worked for the City of 
Martin in their Parks & Rec department.  In his spare time, he enjoys playing all sports.  His 
favorite sports teams are the Chicago Cubs, Boston Celtics and Green Bay Packers. 
 
 
 
Jessica Young. PARKS. Facilities Worker.  Jessica is from Santa Fe, TN. In her spare time, 
she enjoys reading, hiking and taking her dog to the park.  Jessica’s favorite team are the 
Vols and Preds. 
 
 
 
 
 

Hunter Benefield. STREET. Landscape Maintenance.  Hunter is from 
Franklin TN and graduated from Page High School.   Hunter is a 
returning employee to the City. In his spare time, Hunter enjoys fishing, 
working out and basketball.  Hunter’s favorite sports team is the Vols! 
 
Daniel, Jessica and Hunter…Welcome to the City!! 
 



 

Spring is in the air and plenty of activities are scheduled for the next few weekends.  This 
weekend is the WillPower 5K, on April 21 our Parks Department will be celebrating Arbor 
Day and on April 28-29 is the Main Street Festival.   

Thanks for all you do. Enjoy your weekend and the warmer weather! 
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